
From: Tim Miller [mailto:tmiller@isabellabank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 1:23 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
Please reconsider the idea of taxing the small community banks as a way to cover the sins of the 
large institutions that have created the problem. Our bank is very stable right now and we are 
weathering the economic crisis in our area along with all our friends and neighbors as best we 
can. We intend to do all we can to support our customers and communities but when large sums 
of money are pulled from our local institutions to correct the problems created by the big money 
center banks it ends up diminishing what we can do in our own local economies. Thanks for 
taking the time to listen to my point of view. 
 
Tim Miller 
Div. President 
Isabella Bank 
316 E Saginaw St. 
Breckenridge, Mi. 48615 
989-842-2427 


